Port Norfolk Civic League
May 1, 2014
Meeting was called to order by Dorothy Parker at 7:15 pm in the Port Norfolk Recreation Center. 
Capt. Chris Jones of Portsmouth Fire Department told us about home safety and suggested we get a safety check by calling 393-8765.

Carolyn LaCray of the Message Project spoke about helping to keep inmates and their children connected during their incarceration.
A motion way made and seconded then passed to dispense with the reading of the minutes 

There is $5,356.43 in the treasury

Kim – Historian is looking for pictures and stories of Port Norfolk.

Nicole – reminded us of the Brick Ceremony on September 14th. Bricks are still for sale at $60 & $125.

Carolanne reported 58 members. The Yard Sale will be from 8-1 on June 21st, with Habitat for Humanity coming around at 2:00.  You can register tonight, at the June League meeting or on June 15th and June 20th (place to be announced.)

Paul – we held the cleanup – He will be scheduling another.

June 7th is the Summer Kick Off at Fountain Park.

Porch Crawl was nice. Made $760 with $250 going to the Human Society and $500 to the League.
Walt presented a new American Flag to Paul for Fountain Park.

.Adjourned 7:55 pm

Save the Date
June 7th – Summer Kick Off (Kids)

June 21st - Yard Sale

Sept 14th – Reflection Walk Memorial Brick Ceremony

Oct.11th – Boo-Yah
Dec 7th – Home Tour????
